
TOWN OF FIFIELD  

NOTICE OF INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

APRIL 18, 2024 at 6:00 pm  
 

This meeting is open to the public pursuant to Wisconsin Statutes, Chapter 19, 

Subchapter V (Open Meeting Law).   
 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

Town of Fifield will host an informational meeting at the Fifield Town Hall, 

located at N13935 Ridge Avenue, Fifield WI.  This meeting is scheduled for 

April 18th, 2024, 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm.   

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the proposed street improvements 

in the Town of Fifield, WI.  The streets involved include Walnut St., Ridge 

Ave., Pine St., Linden Ave., Maple St., Spruce St. and Balsam St. Cooper 

Engineering Co., Inc. will provide a brief presentation at 6:30 pm and the 

remainder of the meeting will follow an open house format.   

Town Board members may be present for this informational gathering 

but they will not be taking any action.  This meeting is for public 

involvement only.   

 

 

 

Posted 4-10-2024            

      Crystal Cowling, Clerk 

 


